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5. Board concerns for the designated floodway area were to maintain the capacity of 
Cache Creek by not allowing encroachments that would obstruct the stream or 
cause it to change direction and to minimize deposition of sediment in the 
Cache Creek Settling Basin as stated in a letter to Yolo County dated 
November 12, 1981 (Attachment A). 

6. Yolo County modified its Floodplain Ordinance to address Board concerns and 
agreed t.o enforce the revised ordinance through normal permit processes, such 
as, building permits, use permits, rezoning, etc. as stated in a letter from Yolo 
County to the Board dated February 16, 1982 (Attachment B). 

In summary, the Board has authority for, Cache Creek between Interstate 5 and the Yolo 
Bypass and will continue to regulate activities in this reach through the issuance of 
encroachment permits. Upstream of Interstate 5, Yolo County should continue regulation 
through its normal permitting and approval process although is in the best interest of both 
the County and the Board to have encroachments comply with the requirements of Title 
23, the Board's regulations. 

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding this matter, please 
contact me at the above address or telephone. 

Sincerely, 

Attachments 


